
East Lawrence Neighborhood Association 
P.O. Box 442393 
Lawrence, KS 66044 
eastlawrence@yahoo.com 
 
 
February 18, 2017 
 
To the City Commission: 
 
Re: Fourth Annual Kansas Food Truck Festival benefiting Just Food 
 
Dear City Commissioners: 
 
The East Lawrence Neighborhood Association is excited that the Annual Kansas Food Truck Festival 
benefiting Just Food is continuing to be held in East Lawrence. 
 
We recognize the benefit of the event that involves neighborhood, Lawrence and regional businesses 
and organization. Most importantly, we appreciate that the money raised, over $40,000 at last year’s 
event, will help provide meals for the nearly 12,000 Douglas County residents served by Just Food every 
year. 
 
As a neighborhood, we also simply enjoy it. 
 
At our February ELNA meeting, we voted unanimously (14-0) to support the Kansas Food Truck Festival’s 
continued presence in the East Lawrence Neighborhood. 
 
We encourage you to approve Ordinance 9331 as well as the Special Event Permit, requested by the 
Kansas Food Truck Festival for this year’s event, in the Warehouse Arts District, an important part of the 
East Lawrence Neighborhood.  
 
The Board of the East Lawrence Neighborhood Association, 
 
Phil Collison, President 
Chris Lempa, Vice President 
Pam Blackburn, Secretary 
Katherine Harris, Treasurer 
Eric Jay 
KT Walsh 
Mike Anderson 
Dave Loewenstein 
Cindy Suenram 
Joshua Davis 
Johni Lacore 
Catherine Reed 
Aaron Paden 
Jennifer Distlehorse 



February 15, 2017 

To: City of Lawrence 

Hello! 

I am writing this letter to let you know how excited we are at Bon Bon for this year’s Food 
Truck Festival, benefitting Just Food!  

My husband, Simon, and I have attended the Food Truck Festival in the past and really 
enjoyed ourselves at this exciting event that generates much needed funds for a non-profit 
we happily support. When we opened Bon Bon in October, we had the Food Truck Festival 
in the back of our minds as we knew it would effect our business in some way. As a 
business adjacent to the event we do not oppose the event. We see nothing but this event 
having a positive effect on not only our business, but our neighborhood of long standing 
and budding businesses.  

We are thrilled the Food Truck Festival will be in our neighborhood and as a neighbor (our 
private residence is at 1001 Delaware Street) and business fully support the event! 

All the best! 

Codi Bates 

owner, Bon Bon!

Bon Bon!

codi@bonbonlawrence.com      804 Pennsylvania Street Lawrence, KS    66044
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